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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

djjanke12@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Donna Janke <djjanke12 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 1:20 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families shou ld not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it' s used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clea n energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fa ir rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Donna Janke 
20487 Port Charlotte, FL 33952 
djjanke12@att.net 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

qr.brown@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Harold Brown 
< q r.brown@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, February 22, 2024 11 :05 AM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especial ly from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged in our state. These companies rely too 
heavily on imported fossil fuels and have unfairly tried to block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to protect 

their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community wind and solar programs. Solar 

energy reduces costs, is clean, and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state with wind, solar, hydro, tidal and geothermal power. 

Wind and solar energy systems on roofs or near buildings across Florida provide energy right where it's used. 
Community so lar allows even renters and apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. Wit h responsible 

leadership, we can ensure an energy f uture that is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Harold Brown 
2809 N Course Dr Pompano Beach, FL 33069-3072 qr.brown@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

lynbrenn@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lynda Brennan 
< lynbrenn@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, February 22, 2024 10:53 AM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean so lar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community so lar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it 's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lynda Brennan 
2584 Muirfield Ct Wellington, FL 33414-7018 lynbrenn@ao l.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ncl.grg@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nicola Giorgio 
< ncl.grg@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 9:01 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Nicola Giorgio 
14 Jeff Rd Largo, FL 33774-2036 
ncl.grg@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ruf911 ctr2@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ruben Febres <ruf911 ctr2 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 8:53 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state . These 
companies block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to protect their profits. They also add charges that are 

exploitative such as minimum billing fees. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access and remove excess fees from our bills. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 

the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community so lar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ruben Febres 
3207 Parkside Ct Winter Park, FL 32792-1733 ruf911ctr2@hotmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

wldmitl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mitzi DuBois 
< wld mitl@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 8:52 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state . These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians shou ld be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With respon sible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community so lar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Mitzi DuBois 
4982 Creekside Ln Milton, FL 32570-8385 wldmitl@gmail.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gbtrigeek@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Greg Brown 
< g btrigeek@everyactioncustom.co m > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 8:51 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable . Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panel s on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Greg Brown 
435 Pine Villa Dr Atlantis, FL 33462-1219 gbtrigeek@aol.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

j_baumeister@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jim Baumeister 
<j_baumeister@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 8:39 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossi l fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that al l Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
program s, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr Jim Baumeister 
5781 Westmont Rd Milton, FL 32583-2334 
j_baumeister@msn.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

asofla5@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stacey Mazza <asoflaS 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 8:07 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Fl orida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used . Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop so lar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Stacey Mazza 
10102 284th St E Myakka City, FL 34251-9603 asofla5@aol.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jteas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Teas 
<jteas@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 7:53 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This emai l originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especia lly from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians shou ld be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountab le. Hard-working Florida fam ilies should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used . Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fai r rates for rooftop solar, community sola r 

program s, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. James Teas 
8445 SW 181st Ter Palmetto Bay, FL 33157-6051 jteas@duck.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

richandjill@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jill Rupprecht 
< richandjill@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 7:45 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it 's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms Jill Rupprecht 
1100 S Collier Blvd Marco Island, FL 34145-6433 richandjill@mac.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

redrn il@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Isabel Lang 
< redrnil@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 7:26 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians shou ld be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-m illion dollar executive salaries. I ask you t o pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state . 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Isabel Lang 
4695 Sable Pine Cir West Palm Beach, FL 33417-2793 redrnil@hotmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

camphire@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Christian Camphire 
< cam phi re@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 7: 19 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This emai l originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean so lar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive sa laries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

So lar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it' s used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Christian Camphire 
1421 70Th Street Ct E Bradenton, FL 34208-6357 camphire@mail.usf.edu 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

pdheinlein@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Phil Heinlein 
< pdheinlein@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 7:11 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especia lly from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Publi c Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing . Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Phil Heinlein 
3406 W Oakellar Ave Tampa, FL 33611-2922 pdheinlein@gmail.com 




